The Corporation of the Municipality of South Huron
Mayoral Decision No. MDE-03-2025
Decision re: Notice of Intent to Veto By-Law #55-2025

Take Notice that in accordance with subsection 284.11(2) of the Municipal Act, 2001, I,
George Finch, Mayor of the Municipality of South Huron, intend to consider vetoing the
following By-Law pursuant to section 284.11 of the Municipal Act, 2001:

South Huron By-Law #55-2025, being a by-law to confirm matters addressed at
the September 15, 2025 Public and Regular Council meeting, to the extent such
by-law adopts, ratifies and confirms South Huron Council’s decision to not submit
an application to the MTO Connecting Link Grant 2026-2027 Intake 11 (Agenda
Item 10.3.2 Staff Report ID-08-2025)

For greater clarity, all other aspects of By-law 55-2025 shall be hereby approved in
writing pursuant to subclause 284.11(4)(a)(i) of the Municipal Act, 2001.

Dated this 17th day of September, 2025

PN

George Finch, Mayor




